
September’s News for
The Unofficial Palladium Site

The Palladium Vallarta Resort & Spa has just 
celebrated its 3 year anniversary on 

September 1st.

The salt water pool “Las Rocas” at the Grand 
Palladium Resorts in the Mayan Riviera 
remains closed due to the recent damage 
caused by Hurricane Dean.  The staff is 
working non-stop to ensure that it is up 

and running soon.

The new Grand Palladium Jamaica Resort & Spa 
and the Grand Palladium Lady Hamilton 

Resort & Spa will be offering the follow a 
la carte restaurants:

Jamaican – featuring Jamaican specialities
American – ribs and American cuisine

Indo-Asian – selected recipes from all over 
Asia

Seafood
Italian
Mexican

Beach BBQ


